
 

CMA CGM to resume shipments to/from Niger 

via Cotonou, Benin 
SERVICES UPDATES 

Following our previous communication dated October 27th, 2023 and 

announcing a booking stop to and from Niger via the port of Cotonou, Benin, 

we would like to give you of an update on the situation. 

  

According to the notice N°2325/23/PAC/DOPS/DI/DAF/DAJC/DCM/SC published 

on December 27th, 2023, the Cotonou Port Authorities have lifted the 

suspension of importation and exportation of goods to and from Niger in 

transit through the port of Cotonou. 

Therefore, with immediate effect, CMA CGM will resume acceptance of all 

merchant haulage bookings to and from Niger via the port of Cotonou. 

Should you have any further query, do not hesitate to contact your usual local sales 

team. 

 


